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SPTC News e-update
June 2013
This is the last e-update before the summer holidays, but it's packed full of news, from SPTC and beyond. We're just starting out on an exciting new project with Bemis, working with parents from different ethnic and cultural backgrounds, and with parent groups, to widen parental participation. Full details will be announced in the autumn, but meantime a project team is being recruited. Check out the Bemis website for details.

All here hope you have a good summer and we look forward to seeing and hearing from you again very soon!

PTAs and PCs - Membership Renewal Time!
It's that time of year again when we remind Parent Councils who pay for their membership to renew. You should have received information from us with the last issue of Backchat - if you don't have a renewal form, please get in touch by phone or email!
PTAs are being asked to renew now, too, for the first time. Your membership year is now the same as Parent Councils. If you haven't received your renewal paperwork, please phone or email and well get it out to you by return.
Remember your membership - and membership-linked insurance - only runs till 31 July, so don't delay!

Learner Journey - a Guide
The National Parent Forum Scotland has just published a graphic representation of the learner journey, giving a clear explanation of the different phases of the curriculum and the new qualifications too. A copy should be reaching every home in Scotland where there is a child at school, but in the meantime you can find it online here.
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Top Ten Tips for Parents

Check out Parenting Across Scotland's Top Ten Tips for parents.

We particularly liked the publications aimed at parents of new P1s, and for those starting secondary school.

We know many parents worry about how their children will cope with the changes.

You can find these and other publications here
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Job Vacancies!
Bemis and SPTC are working together to encourage and enable wider parental participation in their children’s education. There are now four posts to fill!
If you are interested and think you have the background and skills we need, check out the job details.
The grant for this work came from the Scottish Government Early Intervention Fund, managed by the BIG Fund.
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Parents Wanted!

If you are a parent or carer of a child aged 3 – 18, Education Scotland is asking you to complete a short survey to help ensure Parentzone meets your needs.

The survey should take about 5 – 10 minutes to complete and all responses are confidential. The survey will close on 31 August 2013.

You will find the survey at: http://www.educationscotland.gov.uk/parentzone/
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